From: TACA Secretary secretary@tasmancommunity.org.nz & 🏴



Date: 21 February 2025 at 7:39 AM

To: Greig Caigou 2motivate@gmail.com, Marijke Caigou treasurer@tasmancommunity.org.nz, Richard Clement rclement49@icloud.com, Michael Markert michamarkertnz@gmail.com, Steve Richards jesterhousesteve@gmail.com,

H. Rush rushgill@xtra.co.nz, Mike Kininmonth mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz, Christeen Mackenzie

 $Christeen. mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz,\ Trindi\ Walker\ trindi.walker@tasman.govt.nz,\ MDCA\ chair\ chairperson@ourmapua.org$

, secretary@ourmapua.org

Hi all

Here is the agenda, the Minutes from January and the financial reports for our February meeting.

Please note that I have added an item, Tasman Stream project, to TACA Vision for 2025. This is with a view, along with the discussion at our January meeting about the desire for the community to be more involved in planting projects from the 2023 Survey, that in so doing we to try to assist with the E.coli problem in the Tasman Stream, become involved in water testing and engaged in riparian planting along Tasman Stream and its tributaries. Also with a view that this might form the substance of our proposed guest speaker/workshop for our April meeting as previously discussed.

Hope to see you on 27 February.

Best regards, David Short TACA Secretary

TACA - February 2025 A...ce.pdf